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 Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio 

Memo 
33T33T33TTo:33T33T33T Docketing Division 

33T33T33TFrom:33T33T33T Thomas Persinger, Rail Project Specialist, Rail Division 

Cc: PUCO Legal Department 

33T33T33TDate:33T33T33T 8-9-2022  

33T33T33TRe:33T33T33T PUCO Case No. 18-1167-RR-FED- In the Matter of a Request for an Upgrade at 
the Norfolk Southern Railway Crossing, E. 26th Street DOT#524-190E, in 
Cuyahoga County, Ohio. 

 
 
 
On June 19, 2018, the Ohio Rail Development Commission (ORDC) authorized 
construction for Norfolk Southern Railway to upgrade active warning devices at the 
following location: 
 
  Street DOT# County Project 
 E. 26th St. 524-190E Cuyahoga  Upgrade 
 
On August 22, 2018, the Commission issued a Finding and Order approving the project 
and ordering completion by May 22, 2019. 
 
The crossing project has been completed and is in-service as follows: 

  Street DOT# County Date of 
     Completion 
 E. 26th St. 524-190E Cuyahoga 10-18-2018 
 
Accordingly, the above case may be closed. 
 

 

 

 



From: Pease, Aaron J.
To: Tucker, Jim; Henry, Jill
Cc: Horn, Kenneth; Logan, Roger D.; Hearn, Terry S..; Vawter, Michael E.
Subject: RE: Cuyahoga County, East 26th Street, DOT #524190E PID#106847, NS Project 10.1105
Date: Friday, October 19, 2018 2:01:30 PM
Attachments: image001.png

All- Dearborn Maintenance Team started and completed the LED upgrade project at East 26th St
yesterday. I will follow up with final man hour totals, and total expenses.
 
 
A.J. Pease
Dearborn Division
Assistant Division Manager
Communications and Signals
Cell 1-440-429-1960

 
 
 

From: Pease, Aaron J. 
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 9:05 AM
To: James.Tucker@dot.ohio.gov; jill.henry@puco.ohio.gov
Cc: Horn, Kenneth; Logan, Roger D.; Hearn, Terry S..; Vawter, Michael E.
Subject: Cuyahoga County, East 26th Street, DOT #524190E PID#106847, NS Project 10.1105
 

All- Thursday October 18, 2018 local Signal Forces will be installing the LED Flashers at East 26th

Street Cleveland Ohio DOT 524190E. This work is scheduled to be started at 8am on 10/18/18 and
completed same day 10/18/18.
If there are any questions feel free to contact me by email or phone.
 
Thanks
 
A.J. Pease
Dearborn Division
Assistant Division Manager
Communications and Signals
Cell 1-440-429-1960

 

mailto:Aaron.Pease@nscorp.com
mailto:James.Tucker@dot.ohio.gov
mailto:jill.henry@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:Kenneth.Horn@nscorp.com
mailto:Roger.Logan@nscorp.com
mailto:Terry.Hearn@nscorp.com
mailto:Michael.Vawter@nscorp.com






This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

8/9/2022 2:54:07 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-1167-RR-FED

Summary: Memo Closing Case In the Matter of a Request for an Upgrade at the
Norfolk Southern Railway Crossing, E. 26th Street DOT#524-190E, in Cuyahoga
County, Ohio. electronically filed by Mr. Thomas Persinger on behalf of PUCO/Rail
Division


	CUY E 26th St. 18-1167-RR-FED Case Closing Memo
	In Service RE_ Cuyahoga County, East 26th Street, DOT #524190E PID#106847, NS Project 10.1105

